
 

 

 

 

 

Parents and Guardians 

God bless you and thank you for giving the priests, administration, teachers, and staff of 
St. Mary’s the blessing and the opportunity to work with your child or children.  Know that I 
appreciate and understand that there is a financial sacrifice and investment that is made when 
choosing to provide your child or children with a Catholic education.   

Just so you are aware, I wanted to let you know that the funds necessary to operate our 
school come from tuition, fees and fundraisers.  St. Patrick Parish invests an additional 
$174,000 towards tuition.  This amount is given as a tuition subsidy.  In order to be eligible for 
and to receive the subsidy (In-Parish tuition rate) the following requirements must be met:  

1.  You must be a registered member of St. Patrick Parish as the head of a household.  

2. We need to see on record that you contribute regularly on Saturday evening or Sunday 
Masses.     

We will be reviewing family contribution information for the months of August 2019 
through March 2020 to assess those who qualify and those who do not qualify.  If for any 
reason you do not meet these requirements we will charge you the Out-of Parish tuition rate.  

Again, I thank you for the blessing that you give us in allowing us to educate your 
children, not only intellectually, but also spiritually!  I am confident that together, with your 
help, the St. Mary School community will continue to grow, excel and uphold quality education 
and that we will have a great year! 

God Bless You, 

 

Fr. Keith Romke 
Pastor 


